
HCS HB 2545 -- RECREATIONAL TRAILER PLATES

SPONSOR: Hurst

COMMITTEE ACTION: Voted "Do Pass with HCS" by the Standing
Committee on Transportation by a vote of 11 to 0. Voted "Do Pass"
by the Standing Committee on Rules- Administrative Oversight by a
vote of 10 to 0.

This bill allows personalized, specialty, or military license
plates to be issued for recreational trailers. The required fees
shall be determined by the Department of Revenue.

PROPONENTS: Supporters say that the bill will benefit veterans and
should not result in any loss of revenue.

Testifying for the bill was Representative Hurst.

OPPONENTS: There was no opposition voiced to the committee.


